
PUBLIC COMMENT – REGULAR BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

AUGUST 10, 2021 

 

 

The Board of Education appreciates all of the speakers that took the time to come and address the 

Board at last night’s meeting during public comment.  Please click here to read President Scodro’s 

statement regarding Governor Pritzker’s mask mandate.   

  

Below are answers to specific questions submitted to the Board. 

 Question: 

What will happen to my son if he shows up to school without a mask? 

 Answer: 

If a student arrives at school without a mask, a disposable mask will be provided.  Administrators will 

work with families on a case-by-case basis regarding student refusal to wear a mask. 

 

 Question: 

Will sex ed be implemented in 1st grade and if so, how can I opt my son out? 

 Answer: 

The school district does not teach sex ed in 1st grade. 

https://www.palos118.org/fs/resource-manager/view/33119633-deb0-4c5d-a3c3-fcae18f1ddd9

